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Introducing New Glen Residents

Pamela and Harold Bell have moved into #102. They
~ are both in the Navy attending the Naval Post
Graduate School. They are from the East but most
recently came from Jacksonville, Florida.

Merle and Jane Strauch have moved into #82. They
have lived in Pacific Grove for 15 years and are the
owners and managers of Patrick’s Consignment Store,
Inc. in Pacific Grove at 105 Central.

Dr. Bill and Margaret Tyler have purchased #34 in
order to be near 3 children and their families. The
Tylers spend the winters in Sun City, Arizona.

Richard and Jana Reitzell and 2 children (Karri, 12, and
Rochelle, 7) now reside in #90. Jana’s parents live in
#67.

Welcome to all of you!

Motor Oil in Streets and Driveways

We appreciate efforts being made to remove oil spots
from the street. They are not all gone, however, so
keep trying..

Gutters and Down Spouls Proposed for all
Units

Estimates for down spouts are still being evaluated. If

you have any comments, please contact President Art
Miller before the next board meeting,.

Insurance Coverage of Glen Property

The Glen has changed insurance companies so you may
be receiving notices in the mail from your mortgage
companies telling you that the previous policy was can-
celled. Not to worry, insurance has been taken over by
State Farm.

ing in October.

Vandalism in the Glen Seems to Have Stopped

Several instances of vandalism consisting of the turning
over of flower pots and turning on the sprinklers after
dark occurred several weeks ago. The Police were
notified and have been patrolling. If residents see any
such activity, please call 373-3143 or 375-5153. A
policeman will respond.

Message from the President

As the president of the Homeowners Association, I
would like to say thanks to everyone for their coopera-
tion while we solved our parking and speeding
problems. 1 feel that we have it pretty well under con-
trol, though we did have to issue a few parking viola-
tion notices of our own and on one occasion we did
have to call the Pacific Grove Police to issue a ticket.

Special thanks to Virginia Capra for all of her help at-
tending to many details when I am not available.
Again, thank you, Virginia, from myself and all the
owners.

Francine and I have discussed that possibly in Septem-
ber or October we could get together and have a “Glen
Garage Sale”! If any of you like this idea, give me a call
and we will put it together. It should be fun.

Thanks again to everyone for your continued support. I
hope to see everyone at the annual homeowners meet-

ArtMiller, President

Next Board Meeting

Wednesday, August 15,1990
7:00 p.m.

Thanks to Harvey Edwards & Bernard Wileman who so faithful-
ly pick up litter inside the Glen and outside the gate.




